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   May 3, 1950

Dr. Robert Lienhart
Landrat

Donaueschingen
Baden

Dear Dr. Lienhart : 

After discussing the Donaueschingen building project further with the other organizations who are
interested, we have decided that we would like to operate our camp in the city itself. As we understand,
the I.Z.D. and the Nothelfergemeinschaft will be the two other organizations within the city. We will get
in touch with you further on the details that need to be worked out but most of these will naturally be
handled through coordination of the organizations concerned. In accordance with the possibilities which
we discussed at the time that Mr. Krahé and I visited you, we would want to operate our camp as an
independent unit in every way, including the operation of the kitchen.

We appreciate very much your eagerness to cooperate in this effort and are glad for the opportunity to
share with our fellow organizations in this way.

Give our regards to your family.

                            Sincerely yours,

         MENNONITE CENTRAL COMMITTEE

                             Paul Peachey

CC:  Willy Begert,  S.C.I.
         Paul Krahé
         Dorothy Abbott


